January 37, 2023

To whom it may concern:
I am turning in my notice to retire from the City of Greenfield.
My last day will be January 31, 2023.

I am gratetul for the opportunity to have worked for the Greenfield Fire Territory
for the last 13 years & the other 16 years prior with the Clerk Treasurer office.

Great memories & experiences. Now to pass the torch on...

Best regards,
(rolin. Koty 1Gr00@®

Carolina “Rolly” Desotell



